Good morning, Gateway! Today is Tuesday, November 1.

Any math tutors who attended the training last week, please turn in your tutor
homework to Miss Sweeney by the end of the day today. If you were not able to attend
the training last week, be on the look-out in a few weeks for a second opportunity.

Our two-sentence horror story contest has been so much fun! We received 130
entries that were spooky, funny, creepy, and scary. We agonized over the submissions
and came up with 20 top picks that have been featured on our library website. If you
haven’t already done so, please check it out, and vote for your favorite by the end of the
day. Thank you to everyone for participating! If your story wasn’t chosen, it doesn’t
mean it wasn’t great!

We will not have a GIVE club meeting today.

Reflections Art Contest is back! Pick up instructions from the kiosk outside the
Counseling Office. The deadline for entries is November 7. All participants will receive
a token of appreciation.

This is Spirit Week. Tomorrow is Adam Sandler Day; dress like Adam Sandler.
Thursday is Crazy Hair Day and Friday is PJ Day.

There are no after school clubs nor sports practice this week and no activity
buses.

Boys Basketball and Girls Volleyball tryouts start November 7. Complete the
required documents on Final Forms and make sure you have a current physical on file
by next Friday, November 4. If you’ve already registered, check your email that begins
with your student ID number for next steps.

Softball Team and Cross Country Teams: Please return your uniforms to Mrs.
Trachte at the Office as soon as possible.

In fundraising news, Mrs. Griffin has held on to her lead for a second day in the
row as the #1 class, raising 1,266 so far! In second is Mrs. Richards has raised 1110.
Mrs. Walsh is third with 975 . Nice job classes.

Get those donations tonight. Whichever class is in the lead tomorrow, Mr.
Bennett has offered to buy breakfast for- YUM!

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character!



